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Fall blood drive October 5

Lindenwood University will hold its annual fall blood drive on Oct. 5 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. in Butler Hall.

The Red Cross has recently cited a critical need for blood donors in the St. Louis area. Lindenwood’s drive is
sponsored by American Humanics, which educates students for careers in non-profit organizations.

Last year’s drive netted 119 units of blood, which broke a single-day record in St. Charles County. The general
public is invited to come and donate.

For more information on the Lindenwood University American Humanics blood drive, call Rebekah Wood at
(314) 921-2495.
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